
 

 

Ms Leonie Cooper                                              28 September 2021 

Director Environment Authorisations 

Delegate of the Northern Territory Environmental Protection Agency 

GPO Box 3675 

Darwin, NT, 0801 

E: waste@nt.gov.au  

 

Dear Leonie, 

 

Re: Environment Protection Licence (EPL 310) – Annual Monitoring Report 

I am writing to you regarding Conditions 55 and 56 of the Project Sea Dragon (PSD) Environment Protection Licence (EPL 310) 

for the Stage 1 Legune Grow-out Facility (the Project).  

Condition 55 requires the submission of a Monitoring Report to the administering agency within 10 business days after each 

anniversary date of the EPL (28 September), and Condition 56 specifies the information to be included in the Monitoring 

Report. 

Monitoring activities associated with the scheduled activity (i.e. discharge of wastewater from the Project) are yet to 

commence, as no operational discharges have occurred to date. Operational discharges of wastewater from the Project are 

not expected to begin until Q2 2023. As such, a Monitoring Report as described in Condition 55 and 56 has not been prepared. 

I trust that the information provided herein satisfies the requirements of Condition 55 and 56 of EPL 310. If you have any 

questions in relation to this matter, please contact me at kate.mcbean@projectseadragon.com.au or on 0410 754 168. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Kate McBean 

Environmental Manager, Project Sea Dragon  

mailto:waste@nt.gov.au

